
   

 

Cargill Food Safety Policy 
 

Cargill is committed to providing safe food and animal feed products and 

services.  We will use only those product development, procurement, 

supply chain, transportation, storage, production, manufacturing, and 

distribution systems and suppliers that ensure the safety and regulatory 

compliance of our products.  We will communicate relevant food safety 

matters both internally and externally.  We will adhere to the food safety 

requirements we have mutually agreed to with our customers.  Every 

Cargill Business, Function, and employee has a responsibility to ensure 

the production of safe products that comply with the applicable laws, 

regulations and Cargill Food Safety, Quality & Regulatory requirements.  

Cargill management will provide the resources and support necessary to 

enable our employees to fulfill this responsibility and continually improve 

our programs and processes. 
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